&% Kimberly-Clark Berkeley Mill

January 15, 2019
Henderson County Board of Commissioners
100 N King St

Hendersonville, NC 28792
RE: Greenway Master Plan: 30 Year Vision

To the Board of Commissioners:

Kimberly-Clark Corporation Berkeley Mills would like to extend our resounding support of the
Henderson County Greenway Master Plan: 30 Year Vision.

Berkeley Mills has been a strong supporter of Health & Wellness in our community by donating our ball
park and other land adjacent to our facility for previous Greenway expansions. We encourage our
employees, their family and friends to use the Greenway as an opportunity to exercise and enjoy the
beauty of the incredible area that we have the privilege of living in.

We applaud your efforts and we look forward to the many enhancements that are planned for the
future.

Sincerely,
v
p’ff/
Ernest Humphries
Plant Manager

Berkeley Mills
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